
From: C. Dave G <cdg55@earthlink.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 4:51 PM 
To: City Clerk Group <cityclerkgroup@cityofgoleta.org> 
Cc: Liana Campos <lcampos@cityofgoleta.org>; Dave G <cdg55@earthlink.net> 
Subject: Agenda Item B.6 22-009 Public Opinion Polling Results, Props and Measures Community 
Outreach Contract Amendment and Potential Revenue Enhancement Measure Next Steps, meeting date 
1/18/22. 
 

Dear City Clerk Group – I respectfully request the distribution of my email response 
regarding Agenda Item “B.6 22-009 Public Opinion Polling Results, etc.” 

  

Dear Madam Mayor and Council Members: 

  

I briefly reviewed the referenced agenda item regarding a potential sales tax measure 
and strongly believe that now is not the time to entertain a potential City sales tax 
increase especially since the City just received $5,933,990.00 from the American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) to support immediate economic stabilization for households 
and businesses and address negative economic impacts caused by the public health 
emergency, and other City CIPs.  Additionally, the City didn’t even blink when it 
authorized in excess of $219K on non-essential Agenda Item B.7 21-522 Visitor Profile 
Analysis and Economic Development Strategic Plan Contract Award, meeting date 
12/21/21. 

  

My name is C. Dave Gaughen, email address of cdg55@earthlink.net, and phone 
number of (805) 275-6457. 

At present, I do not plan on speaking on this agenda item. 

  

Thank you, 

  

C. Dave Gaughen 
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